
South Brunswick Township 
P.O. Box 190 

Monmouth Junction, NJ  08852 

 

 

MARTIN LUTHER KING DAY  

NO CHANGE IN GARBAGE AND RECYCLING PICK UP 

 

Contact: South Brunswick Recycling  
(732)329-4000, extension 7274 

  

 South Brunswick Township homeowners with garbage or recycling pick up 

scheduled for Monday, January 18, 2021 will not have an interruption of service due to 

Martin Luther King Day.  Although Township offices will be closed, the contractor will 

be performing normally scheduled Monday collections.  Please call the Public Works 

office with any questions at 732-329-4000, extension 7274. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


